HB 1644 —-- TRICIA LEANN THARP ACT
SPONSOR: Schwadron

This bill establishes the "Tricia Leann Tharp Act" and states that
the Board of Pharmacy shall recommend two hours of continuing
education in suicide awareness and prevention for all licensed
pharmacists. The two hours of suicide awareness and prevention
education would count toward the total continuing education
requirement for license renewal for every pharmacist. The Board of
Pharmacy is authorized to develop guidelines to establish the
curriculum.

This bill is similar to HB 1317 (2021).



